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I STRONGLY OPPOSE SB 78. 

 

The "state" is screaming about not having enough housing, yet, they make it harder 

and more expensive at every turn for people to build, rebuild and keep their homes.  

 

Why should a property owner be restricted as to what kind of house they rebuild to 

replace a home which has been destroyed due to government's mismanagement? 

These restrictions makes it more difficult for property owners to rebuild and provide 

adequately for their growing family or their livelihood. 

 

Please stop these tyrannical government moves. 


